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It was a cold, but fun day 

out with 14 boys and girls 

from years 3 to 6 at Fritton 

Lake for the Schools’ Cross 

Country.  The course 

seemed longer and tougher 

this year, but the team did 

us proud.  We had 2  

children who finished in 

the top 10, who will now 

go on to  represent the East  

Norfolk Schools Sports 

Partnership at Holkham 

Hall on February 28th.  The 

team embraced all the  

runners as they returned 

from their races giving  

positive feedback to all.  

The year 6’s took their role 

as school leaders and 

looked after the rest of the 

team. Well done to them and to all the team for outstanding behaviour and sportsmanship. 

   

Last Thursday Year 6 had their survival day as a part of their wow moment for the topic Frozen Kingdom. They 

had to work together to ensure their survival, to do this they had to take part in the following tasks: shelter  

building, fire lighting and cooking over an open fire! The children were praised for their great team work and  

excellent behaviour. You were a credit to the school Year 6-well done!  



Well done to the six year 2 children who 

took part in our GY7 Cluster Dodgeball 

competition we came 4th. The children  

behaved brilliantly and were a credit to the 

school. 

 School Uniform 

'As part of our school  
uniform policy we do want 
children to wear sensible 
hair styles. Therefore, we do 
ask that girls are sensible 
about their choice of head 
wear and stick to small bows 
and head bands that are 
school colours (burgundy, 
grey, black and white). 
Please, no animal ears or 
large, brightly  
coloured bows.  

Gooseberry Student ‘Tip’ of the Week: 

Avoid drama online by keeping  

negative and unkind comments to  

yourself. If your post or comment about 

someone or something is likely to create 

trouble or upset, think before you post it 

for all to see. Be kind online. 

  School Meals 

School dinner money is 

due in on a Monday for 

the week ahead. Please 

put the correct amount of 

money in an envelope 

with your child’s name/

class and days required 

on it. Any overpayment 

will be carried forward. 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

The following children were  

selected by their  

teachers this week: 

 

Apple—Jane Hagon 

1 Lemons—Molly Wotherspoon 

2 Limes—Kyra Haywood 

2Oranges—Lola Clucas 

3 Pine—Maddison Pollard 

4 Beech—Kye Robinson 

4 Rowan—Gracie Quelch 

5 Birch—Max Marshall 

 5 Cherry—Lacie Tadgell 

6 Hazel—Mia Martin 

6 Maple—Ona Korobko 

6 Oak—Harry Love 

6 Willow—Dane Wells 

PE—Kye Robinson 

 

Well done to you all! 

Attendance News! 

These are the  

attendance figures for 

each class this Week. 

Saplings—91.1% 

Apple—95.5% 

    1 Lemons—92.3% 

2 Limes—95.6% 

2 Orangs—91.1% 

3 Pine — 95.0% 

   4 Beech — 91.9% 

  4 Rowan —92.4% 

  5 Birch—87.1% 

  5 Cherry—95.0% 

  6 Hazel— 96.0% 

6 Maple—82.6% 

6 Oak — 94.0% 

  6 Willow— 91.5% 

 

 

Can we please remind everyone once again, 

that the children need their PE kits in school 

for their PE lessons. It is a good idea if they 

bring them in on Mondays and then leave them 

at school for the week, taking them home on a 

Friday, so they always have them in school 

when needed. 

Could you also make sure that they have  

suitable warm clothes for when doing PE  

outside and always have a water 

bottle with them. 


